November 14, 2018

Via Email (fobie.webero@milwaukeecountywi.gov)
Tobie Weberg

Undersheriff

Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Office

821 W. State Strect

Milwaukee, WI 53233

Re: GH 11-13-2018 | CAO Doc # 254831 | 2017 Wisconsin Acts 339 (Bidder Qualifications)
and 208 (Internet Sheriff Sales) and County Board Resolution 18-694

Dear Undersheriff Weberg:

As you knew, the County Board passed Resolution 18-694 supperting “the implemeéntation of an
internet-based auction system with minimum bidder requirements for the handiing of foreclosure
sales by the Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Gifice.” Additionally, T am aware that the Iﬁvﬁb\;aukee
County Sheriff’s Office is requiring verification by third-party bidders that they meet the new
Wis. Stat. 846.155 minimum bidder eligibility requirements in order to be able to bid at Sheriff's
auctions and that steps are being taken toward that end. Please convey my support regarding
“these efforts.

Sincerely,

/" Earnell R. Lucas
¢ Sheriff-Elect, Milwaukee County




